
Butte Falls School District 91 

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Butte Falls School District 91, Jackson County, State of 
Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024, will be held at the district 
office, 720 Laurel Avenue, Butte Falls, Oregon.  The meeting will take place on May 1, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.  
Access to this meeting may also be done electronically, access to this feed may be obtained by emailing 
your request to Feedback@buttefalls.k12.or.us. 
 
 The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the public 
on the budget.   
 
This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.  Any person may 
appear virtually or in-person at the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget 
Committee.  Public comment can be submitted in written format by contacting the district at 
Feedback@buttefalls.k12.or.us.  Comments received prior to 12:00 p.m. on May 1, 2023 will be read 
during the public comment section of the meeting on May 1 2023.   
 
A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained via link located on district website at 
www.buttefalls.k12.or.us no later than May 1, 2023.  If additional meetings for deliberation are 
required, they will be scheduled at this meeting.  
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